
January 29, 2020 
 
 
The Outdoor Recreation Grants (ORG) office is proposing the following revision to the 
Statewide Comprehensive Outdoor Recreation Plan’s Open Project Selection Process (OPSP).  
 
Requests to amend a LWCF Project Agreement for an increase in cost may be approved by the 
State without further Open Project Selection Process (OPSP) competition. The increase in cost 
will be limited to the approved project scope and will include the corresponding local and/or 
state share and federal share. Requests will include a revised budget and narrative describing 
the cost increase and justification for the increase. An Amended Project Agreement must be 
approved by the National Park Service.  
 
ORG is requesting public comments on the proposed amendment for a thirty (30) day period. 
Comments can be emailed to Terry.McDill@wfp.ms.gov or mailed to: 
 
Outdoor Recreation Grants  
Mississippi Department of Wildlife, Fisheries, and Parks 
1505 Eastover Drive  
Jackson, MS 39211 


